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NOTICE TO PROCEED 
 
July 26, 2024 
 
OAC Services, Inc.  
2200 First Ave S, Ste #200 
Seattle, WA 98134 
mteichman@oacsvcs.com 
 
SUBJECT: Swedish Medical Center Edmonds Evaluation of Existing Facilities  
 
Dear Ms. Melissa Teichman  
 
This is your notice to proceed with the Swedish Medical Center Edmonds Evaluation of Existing 
Facilities in accordance with your contract dated July 26, 2024. One copy of the executed 
contract is enclosed for your files. 
 
Work must begin within thirty (30) days following receipt of this Notice to Proceed letter.  
 
Should you have any questions, please contact me at 425-582-8577 or 
lisa.edwards@verdanthealth.org.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
  
Lisa Edwards 
Superintendent 
Verdant Health Commission 
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